
Once again teens in grades 10-12 have the opportunity to 
play important roles at our diocesan special convention!  
These youth are enthusiastically encouraged to serve in the 
following roles: 
 

 Lay Deputies (NOTE: These are the same people who served 
as Lay Deputies at the Diocesan Convention in January 2012.)  

 Licensed Lay Eucharistic Ministers  
 Lay Readers for Eucharist  
 Pages (help count votes and assist other Convention leaders) 
 

Our youth will have fun with other young people from the  
Diocese and learn more about the way the Diocese functions.  

There is NO COST for this event.  We just ask that youth share 
their experiences with their congregations.   

The registration deadline is May 30, 2012.   
 

For more information please contact Kaileen Alston, Director of 
Youth & Young Adult Ministries, at (973) 430-9991 or  

kalston@dioceseofnewark.org.  
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